
 
 

 

IIS/CIR/136/2024-2025 

28/02/2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed, as part of the Ramadan Activity, the school has planned a donation in 

collaboration with AOUN & Emirates Red Crescent, Ajman. The students from KG – 

Grade XII can partake by donating any of the below listed grocery items provided, that the 

items are unused, dry & not prone to leakage and have an acceptable validity. 

 

1 Dates 7 Cooking oil 

2 Biscuit 8 Tea bag 

3 Rice 9 Sugar/ Salt 

4 Flour 10 Dry Soap 

5 Cereals 11 Shampoo 

6 Essential Grocery Items 12 Eid Clothing (New) 

 

Note: 

1. Interested students can submit their donations to their respective Class teacher on 6th March 

2025, Thursday. Parents are advised not to send donations after the date given above. 

2. Parents are requested to send items which are readily available at home, belonging to the 

above category, as the school does not intend the parents or the students to spend any 

additional time for this purpose, while the SA2/Board examinations are going on. 

3. This initiative is completely voluntary. 

 

 

Stay safe & healthy! 

 


